
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 2.12.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas at NRJ! Some very special visitors 

have arrived all over school this week, causing great excitement and 

mischief! Thank you for all your generous donations towards the Christmas 

fair, which is taking place on Wednesday 7th December, 4pm – 7pm. 

I know what an amazing community we are at Nevill Road and ask that you 

take a minute to look at the following link that has been set up to help one 

of our lovely parents.   https://gofund.me/1bf0fc49 

Christmas is a wonderful time of year but for some it can be a real struggle. We have sent 

out several leaflets with information about support that is avaible for families that my be 

feeling the current strains of the cost of living. Please contact us if you need any further 

information. We are always here to help. 

Our Curriculum 

Rehearsals are underway for the Christmas choir concert at St. George’s next week (Tuesday 

6th December – 7.00pm) .This will be the first time in several years that the event has taken 

place – it really is a magical evening!  

As part of their History topic, Year 4 have been learning about life in 

Ancient Greeks. They have been finding out about what life would 

have been like if they were an Athenian or a Spartan. They 

particularly enjoyed acting out Spartan training routines.  

Today we have been enjoying a Feel Good Friday. Every class has 

taken part in a fitness session with Mr Addison and played board games with their friends. 

They have also been getting their Christmas doors ready for next week’s judging day! 

Keeping our children safe  

I am very pleased to share that in our parent questionaire, 98% of you felt that your child is 

safe at school. In the past two weeks I have been observing classroom practise and in every 

class I visited, there was a calm and focused learning environment where all children were 

on task. I really do have a fantastic team of staff, who work so incrediby hard for our 

amazing chidren each and every day. 

Thank you for your support and I hope you manage to squeeze in some Christmas shopping 

at the weekend! 

Kind regards, Mrs Cliff. 

https://gofund.me/1bf0fc49


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 6th December – St. George’s Christmas Concert time 7.30pm (choir members only) 

Wednesday 7th December – non uniform bottle donations for Christmas fair. 

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Fair 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Dinner / Christmas Jumper Day (non uniform) 

Friday 16th December – Year 5 Viking Day  

Tuesday 20th December – Y3/4 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y5/6 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y4 Christmas Show 2.00pm / 6.00pm 

Thursday 22nd December – Entrepreneur Christmas Market (products designed and made by the children) 

Friday 23rd December – Talent Show and Christmas Party Day (party clothes)  

- Last day of term 

 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. New events have 

been added in red. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

 


